NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Johnson Congratulates West Islip High School On 50 Years

OWEN H. JOHNSON  June 13, 2007

State Senator Owen H. Johnson (4th Senate District, Babylon), Chairman of the Finance

Committee, recently attended a special ceremony at West Islip High School where he
presented a New York State Legislative Resolution to West Islip High School on the occasion
of their 50th Anniversary. The resolution was sponsored by Senator Johnson in the Senate
and Assemblyman Raia in the Assembly. The legislators are pictured with the West Islip Lion

and W.I. H.S. Principal Kenneth Hartill.



